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August 2015
Dear Parents and Teachers:

All parents and teachers are welcome to join the PTAC.  There is no longer a selection process for members. Membership is open to all parents of children in a school and all teachers that work within that school.
As you know, the Board of Education established Parent/Teacher Advisory Councils (PTACs) for each school. The role of the PTAC is as follows:
1. To provide requested input to the principal regarding major decisions or recommendations as it relates to school improvement.  Areas included are budgeting, curriculum and instruction, facilities, student assessment, educational equipment, support services, new programs, and additional staffing requests and school-community relations/communications.

2. To bring to the attention of the principal needs for school improvement.  Potential need areas are curriculum and instruction, remedial and support services, facilities, school-community relations/communications, staffing levels, budgeting and student assessment.

Service is an excellent way to give serious consideration to your thoughts and suggestions about
the school operations.  No school will be as good as it can be if the perspective of parents and teachers does not guide important school decisions. To be most effective, that perspective has to be obtained and considered in a systematic manner. The PTAC provides the opportunity for just that.

I hope, therefore, that you will indicate to your building principal that you are interested in serving on your PTAC.  Remember, you can come to any meeting throughout the school year.

Sincerely, 

Salvatore F. Menzo, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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